
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

September 
Wednesday 10 Pre-Kinder sessions start (Wednesday fortnightly– finishes 26th Nov) 
   In the upstairs kinder room from 2.00pm-3.00pm  
   SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

Friday  12 Assembly 2.00pm-Classes Sharing work: 3HB 6W, 6BG, 1FD 
   Presenters: Michael, Mollie, Neve and Matthew 
Wednesday 17 SCA Meeting 7.30pm in the staffroom-Everyone Welcome 
Thursday 18 Jump Rope For Heart—11.30am-1.00pm 
Friday  19 Inter School Swimming Carnival 
Monday 22 Cybersafety Parent Session GP Room— 6.00pm-7.00pm 
Friday  26 Last Day of Term 3– Footy Colours Day 

 

October 

Monday 13 First Day Term 4 

Wednesday 15 SCA Meeting 7.30 in the Staff Room– Everyone Welcome 
Monday 20 Hagley Camp Gr 3’s— Mon, Tue, Wed 

Thursday  23 Show Day 
Friday  24 Student Free Day 

Monday 27 Far South Wilderness Camp Gr 6’s-Mon, Tue, Wed 

Wednesday 29 Far South Wilderness Camp Gr 5’s-Wed, Thur Fri 
 

November 

Friday  21 Tasmanian Schools Triathlon Challenge– Bellerive Beach 
 

Thursday  December 18th-Grade 6 leaver’s Assembly 1.15pm 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Gourlay Street, West Hobart. 7000 

Ph: 6234 1030    Fax: 62313935 

Email: Lansdowne.crescent.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

 

NORTH HOBART CRICKET CLUB JUNIOR PATHWAY 

MILO in2CRICKET- 5-8 year olds 

MILO T20BLAST– 8-12 year olds 

Introducing girls and boys  to cricket, by teaching them the basic skills in a fun 

engaging environment. 

To sign up visit www.playcricket.com.au 

Or contact Paul Guinane on 0417 038 793  

Or pguinane5@hotmail.com 

LOST—Rugby jumper belonging to Oliver Redburn.  If found please return 

to the school office. 

Dear Families, 
 

We have arrived at Week 8 of Term 3 with just 2 more weeks to go before 
the end of term break. It has so far been a very big term of rich learning 

experiences. As I walk through the school speaking with students each 

day I am so impressed with their ability to articulate their learning and to 
explain: what they are learning, how they are progressing, how they know 

how they are going and what they are going to do next to take their 
learning forward. They are actively engaged in constructing their learning 

experiences and demonstrating what they have learned. Our goal of 

empowering our students as leaders of their own learning is definitely 
being enacted! 
 

Beautiful singing! 
Yesterday a very large group of our choir students represented 

Lansdowne at the Eisteddfod. We are very proud of the junior choir, 

senior choir and boys vocal for their tenacity in preparing for this event. 
The beautiful voices are a credit to the students and of course to Gaye 

Headlam. 
 

 

Jump Rope 
Jump Rope day is on next Thursday Sept 18 between 11.30 am  and 1.00  

Students are encouraged to bring along a gold coin and wear something 

red! 
 
 

NAPLAN 
Student NAPLAN reports have arrived at school. These will be posted out 

to families this week. If you have any queries or concerns please contact 
your child's teacher. 
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Jump Rope for Heart 
Thursday September 18 

On Thursday September 18 we are having a “Wear Red” day to 
support the National Heart Foundation. As part of our “Wear Red” day we will be 

having a jump rope event from 11.30am to 1.00pm with the children 
participating in a variety of skipping activities and events. 
 

Jump Rope for Heart skipping ropes are available from the school office. 

White handled ropes for smaller children will be $3.00 and the slightly longer 
red handled ropes will be $4.50. Supply is limited! 

A gold coin donation to the Heart Foundation would be very much appreciated 

and will be collected on our “Wear Red” day.       Ed Glover, Senior Teacher. 
 

Values Blitz 

Many of our classes are out and about at this end of the term enjoying learning 
from others, in other places. Our values of I am Respectful and I am Responsible 

are a focus currently as we explore what these look like in a range of settings. 
As our end of term assembly takes place this week we will have a values blitz to 

celebrate who has been caught showing our values at school and beyond.  

 
 

Reminders and save the dates: 

 Inter school, swimming carnival September 19 

 CyberSafety evening: September 22 6-7 PM in the GP room 

 Kinder enrolments 2015 
 

See you at assembly! 

Monique 

CHORISTERS VICTORIOUS 

Our singers had a wonderful day yesterday at the City of Clarence  

Eisteddfod.  Their behaviour and attitude were impeccable and it was an 

absolute pleasure to be with such a happy, positive, well mannered group 

of young people who were all striving to be the best that they could  be. 

Results:  Junior Choral Group 13 years and under: 

        Lansdowne Crescent—1st Place 

Choir Grade 6 and Under: 

        Lansdowne Crescent F.O.V group—1st Place 

Senior Choir:  Merit Certificate 

Boys’ Vocal Group:  Merit Certificate 
 

Thank you to Maria Pace and Emma Hamilton for their wonderful help and support 

throughout the day and also to our accompanist, Arabella Teniswood-Harvey. 
 

Gaye Headlam 

Music Teacher 

 
Prep mum Naomi Humphreys is doing the Point to 

Pinnacle to raise money for the Australian 

Childhood Foundation.  ACF is a not-for-profit 

children’s charity that provides support for children, 

families, carers and organisations to help protect 

children from abuse and help them heal the trauma 

they have experienced.  Please help Naomi reach her 

goal of $5000 by donating to this worthy cause at  
http://pointtopinnacle2014.everydayhero.com/au/naomi-9  

2014 Tasmanian Schools Triathlon Challenge 
 

It is on again! 
Can you swim, ride a bike, run? 
 

Interested students from Grades 3 – 6 are invited to participate in the indi-

vidual or team triathlon events to be held at Bellerive Beach on Friday No-

vember 21. It is a fun event with a focus on participation and you can take 
part as an individual and as a member of a team if you want to have twice 

as much fun! 
 

The entry fee is $15.00 and, if you take part in both events, it is still only 
$15.00! 
 

Entry forms are available from the school office or from the schools triathlon 

website – www.schoolstriathlonchallenge.com. The website also has infor-
mation that will answer most questions about the event. 
 

Entries must be returned to the school office, along with the entry 

fee of $15.00 by Friday September 26 please. 
 

A request : if participating in the individual event or team 

event as a bike rider, please consider a plan as to how to 

get your bike to and from the venue on the day.  
  

Ed Glover,  
Senior Teacher 
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